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“Finally, brethren, 

PRAY FOR US, 
that the word of the 
Lord may have free 

course, and be 
glorified, even as it is 

with you.” 
(2Thessalonians 3:1) 

 
 

 
Prayer Letter for July-September 2016 

Dear Supporters, 
Summer time is already gone, and the activities for the fall are 
getting ready to start. During the summer, we had several special 
events. Fina has done much work on it. She attended a 
Children’s Camp helping in the kitchen.  
 Also, Fina came with me on a trip to Romania for a 
wedding of one of our young girls. We are going to miss this girl 

a lot. She was helping with playing the piano and also was 
singing in the choir. She and her husband are going to live in 
Paris, France. 

      When we came back, Fina made a 
trip to the States to help our daughter, 
Damaris, with her seventh child, which 
she gave birth to on August 17th. They 
named the baby boy, Samuel Nathan 
Kirkpatrick. See the picture on left. 
   In July, in Villanueva de la Torre, 
the town where we live, they celebrate 
the Cultural Week. The City Hall 

allowed us to hold a Bible Exposition in the Civil Center. We 
had several opportunities to share the gospel with some people 
and give our testimonies. Among them was the Mayoress who 
showed some interest by asking questions about our beliefs. She 
is a very liberal and worldly person, but it seemed to me that she 
was sincere. Her name is Vanesa. Please pray for her. 
 We have started baptismal classes with a lady and a 
young man. We are planning to have the Baptismal Service, 
Lord willing, the first or second Sunday in October. Pray that this 
service and the testimonies would be used by God to touch some 
hearts of those that may attend the service. It would be a double 
blessing! 
 Another of these blessings is that a new family is coming to our church. The man is 
from Finland, she is from Brazil, and they have three precious girls. They are one of the 
families that do not attend in the evenings. But, we pray that someday they will understand. 
  

A VERY IMPORTANT SUBJECTA VERY IMPORTANT SUBJECT 
As you may recall in our last prayer letter, we mentioned our 
project for a new church building for Villanueva. At the moment, 
we have received $500 in the mission´s fund for this project sent 
by Trinity Baptist Church in Wilson, N.C. We certainly 
appreciate it very, very much! But we still need $19,500 for the 
down payment. If any church or individual could lend us that 
money, it is our purpose to return the money in three years in 
regular monthly payments. Please pray for this opportunity to 
open a new church! We will need the money in the first part of 
October. If the project must be canceled, we will return all the money in the fund for each 
one that has given to it. Thanks for considering this. 
 If you would like to receive our prayer letters by email through our MailChimp 
program, please send me (alesamfina@gmail.com) the email address you would like us to 
use. This would help save us some money on the mailing expenses. Since we have the 
technology, we might as well use it!  
 Dear supporters, we want to express our gratitude for the big support you are for us 
and for our ministry here in Spain. Thanks so much for each one of you. We very highly 
appreciate your faithfulness. 
 In Christ´s holy name, 
   The Sanchez Family  – Fina, Samuel and Alejandro 


